
Sand Creek PTO meeting minutes 
January 14, 2014        
 

In attendance: Vicki Mochinski, Julie Pobuda, Cher Manowski, Heidi Casey, Jennifer 
Navarro, Manuel Navarro, Amber Wilkins, Jill Bornes, Carrie Schmidt, Dee Johnson, 
Karen Schoumaker, Rachelle Olson, Kathryne Mask, Deb Cordes, Kerri Tomandl, Roger 
Johnson, Carrie Thoreson, Amy Eidenschink, Rebeca DeFoe, Julia Wippler & Paul 
Anderson. 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:32PM by Julie Pobuda, PTO president. 
All in attendance gave self introductions. 
 

SECRETARY'S REPORT: 
Heidi Casey presented the January 2014 PTO meeting minutes. The membership 
reviewed the minutes and Cher Manowski made a motion to accept them. Dee Johnson 
seconded the motion. The January meeting minutes were approve unanimously.  
 

SPECIAL GUESTS: 
Thank you to the grade 5 teacher for joining us and sharing about the fifth grade 
experience including:  
D.A.R.E., Feb. 13th skiing, April 30 – May 2nd Long Lake trip and gearing up for middle 
school!   
 

PRESIDENT'S REPORT:  
Julie Pobuda stated she had 3 funds requests to propose later in the meeting.  
 

TREASURER'S REPORT: 
Stacy Sullivan presented the YTD 2013-2014 operating budget. Members reviewed and 
briefly discussed the budget. Kerri Tomandl made a motion to accept the budget. Jennifer 
Navarro seconded the motion. The budget was passed without contest.  
 

PRINCIPAL'S REPORT: 
Paul Anderson spoke of current and upcoming events.  
 

VOLUNTEER SERVICE COORDINATOR'S REPORT: 
Barb Novinska spoke of upcoming volunteer opportunities including movie night 
activities, 
BANGO for books, and the book fair - Febuary 13th set up, 14th - 24th , 24th take down.   
Reminder that the FREE $ CONTEST runs through May 1st.  
Barb Novinska's hours: Monday – Thursday: 8AM- 3PM, (763) 506-4330 
 

COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
Family Movie Night- February 7th – showing Despicable Me 2;  6:30- 8:30. Doors open 
at 6PM.   
Showcase – April 3; 6-8PM. 
 

NEW BUSINESS: 
Julie Pobuda presented 3 funds requests from sand Creek staff. All three were 
independently discussed and unanimously approved by the membership.   
 

OLD BUSINESS:  
No old business was presented.  



 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:    
Sand Creek PTO e-mail address: sandcreekpto@hotmail.com 
“like” us on Facebook – look for the star. 
School spirit day is the first Friday of each month. 
Next PTO meeting: February11, 6:30 - 8PM, Sand Creek media center.   
 

Meeting adjourned  7:53PM	
  


